
The Acting Chair of Christians on Ageing, Keith Albans, made a presentation at 

the 2023 International Conference on Spirituality and Aging, held in Canada.  

This is your chance to catch-up on his important contribution to the event: 
 

 

 
 

Register here for the January webinar, or click here to access registration links 
for all upcoming webinars listed below. The registration process will inform 
you of the correct date/time for your time zone. Registration is free, and all 
who register will be sent a recording. Webinars are one hour long.  

 

https://uwaterloo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwud-mvqj8iG9FARKeR_W-AIvOhguwg16CE#/registration
https://uwaterloo.ca/grebel/events/spirituality-and-aging-seminar

